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Hello,
 
I’m helping Elspeth and Rona with planning applications that come through to the conservation
department as we look to streamline our process of looking at applications. Having looked
through the current ones this morning we have some comments to add.
 
The following applications appear to involve work to or near roofs, so if they are approved,
please can bat informatives be included with any permission:
 

NYM/2017/0244/FL 8 The Esplanade, Robin Hood’s Bay

 
Many thanks,
 
Katie Pownall
Research Student,
Conservation Department
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